
Construction of the State Route 99 / Pelandale Avenue Interchange 
Reconstruction Project remains on schedule!  The City of Modesto is hosting 
an informational open house meeting 
to provide residents and local 
businesses with an update on the 
construction progress and upcoming 
milestones.  Join the City, Caltrans, 
and the project team to learn about 
some of the upcoming traffic changes 
and road improvement events. 

Open House Meeting

Visit the project website for  
more information at  
www.SR99Pelandale.org

Community 
& Business 
Informational Open 
House

Tuesday, March 15th 
4:00 - 7:00 pm

Abundant Life Center	
3120 Snyder Ave	
Modesto, CA 95356 

Drop by at your 
convenience to view 
project maps and ask 
questions.



Upcoming Milestone Events
•	 Southbound SR 99 On/Off-Ramp Changes

•	 Salida Boulevard/Murphy Road/Dakota Avenue/UPRR Crossing Update

•	 Northbound SR 99 Off-Ramp Changes

•	 Sisk Road Improvements

State Route 99 /
Pelandale Avenue Interchange

If you have any questions or 
need ADA assistance, please 

contact:

Chuck Covolo
Senior Civil Engineer

209-571-5537
ccovolo@modestogov.com

Scan the QR code to highlight 
your business on the “open 
for business” page or visit the 

project website at 	
www.SR99Pelandale.org




